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Dear Conference Attendees,

 
We are just days away from what promised to be an incredible conference with Brad Bigney.

However, I regret to inform you that Brad Bigney experienced a serious medical event over the weekend, which 
resulted in his hospitalization on Monday. While it appears that his long-term outlook is positive, he will need to 
be closely monitored over the next couple of weeks, with the possibility of surgery if necessary. Please keep Brad, 
his wife Vicki, and their church family in your prayers, asking God for healing and grace during this challenging 
time.

I was eagerly looking forward to meeting you all, and I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to the 147 of you who 
registered for the conference. Organizing a conference is a tremendous amount of work, but the collective bene-
fit is always worth the effort. It saddens me deeply that we won’t have the opportunity to come together and hear 
from God’s Word next week. Your willingness to set aside time from your busy schedules to join us is something I 
truly appreciate, and I am deeply sorry that we need to cancel.

God is sovereign over kings and conferences. His reasons are good and right for this unforeseen bump. This is 
now the second year in a row that we’ve had to cancel the conference last-minute due to a medical emergency 
(kidney transplant last year). I want to move heaven and earth to try to make next week happen but after careful 
consideration, it would not be feasible to continue with the conference without compromising the quality and 
impact we endeavor to provide.

Refunds for the conference will be issued in the coming weeks. If you have any questions or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to contact me directly (andrew@scbiblechurch.org, 360.296.4099).

Thank you again for your support and enthusiasm for this conference. I look forward to crossing paths with you at 
future events.

For the King,

 

-Andrew
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